
 

Report to Congregation Council, December 2020 Meeting 
Trinity Lutheran Church Worship Team 

 

Worship Team met November 11, 2020 via Zoom 
 
Beth Shunk Memorial Fund 
Beth’s husband Bob has requested that the funds from the memorial fund be used to 
commission an icon of the The Holy Trinity. Pastor Horner has been in touch with the 
iconographer who “writes” the figure on wood. It will be approximately 19 by 11 inches in size. 
Stay tuned for the completion of this and information on its dedication. Property Committee 
will also be contacted about this. 
 
Budget for 2021 
We reviewed the budget, noting adjustments made to save money and for as long as COVID-19 
restricts our ability to gather. This chiefly affects the purchase of altar flowers as many budget 
items are fixed. We are also hoping to increase contributions to altar flowers, the perpetual 
candle, and seasonal decorations. 
 
Decorations 
Kathy has ordered poinsettias to decorate for Christmas. Decorations will be modified to 
accommodate construction and our limited ability to gather. 
 
Next Regular Meeting: February 10, 2021, 3:00 


